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The  following  Local  Labour  Market  Report  is  prepared  by
Workforce Planning Board of York Region annually to provide an
overview of current labour market conditions through employer
and  community  consultations  and  contains  information  on
employment  conditions.  Information  is  collected  through
consultations  with  employers  and  community  stakeholders  as
well as analysis of a variety of local employment statistics,
literature reviews and collaboration with employment service
agencies, regional and local government.
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